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What happens when someone at school gets COVID-19?

*If someone is placed in quarantine, they may decide to get a COVID-19 test, but a negative result  
will NOT shorten the length of the quarantine period.

**The health department will issue an official letter or other documentation to release a person from 
isolation or quarantine. Schools must use this letter to determine when to allow return to school.


